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ABSTRACT

According to a recent OECD survey, payment deferrals or ‘holidays’ have emerged as the most
widely-used financial consumer protection measure to alleviate the impact of the COVID-19 crisis.
While there may be a convergence in the use of payment holidays, approaches towards assisting
borrowers in financial hardship can differ between jurisdictions. This paper examines the use of
payment holidays during the COVID-19 crisis by three economically advanced markets in the Asia-
Pacific region: Australia, Hong Kong, and Singapore. It considers how payment holidays have been
implemented, whether through legislation, self-regulation, or a variation of the mortgage contract.
Pre-pandemic legislative frameworks and regulatory guidelines on assisting borrowers in financial
distress in the three jurisdictions are also evaluated. The paper asks whether the use of payment
holidays is consistent with these pre-existing approaches. Finally, the paper identifies benefits and
risks of using payment holidays, and considers whether payment holidays should be made available as
a consumer protection measure post-pandemic. The paper looks to contribute to academic discourse
on consumer protection in the Asia-Pacific region.
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